
Congratulations from Caroline 
 

Congratulations to Mill Grove on 
reaching your 120th anniversary!                        
A testament to God’s continued 
provision and faithfulness over many 
years. Grateful thanks also for the love 
and dedication of the past and present 
White family.  

When I turned up on Mill Grove’s door 
step 14 years ago, I received such a warm 
welcome from Keith & Ruth that I never 
left! Now I have the privilege of being 
part of the big family and shuffling Mill 
Grove’s paperwork in the office!  

 

 

At the moment I am working from home, so I am missing seeing 
everyone very much. I send my love to you all, from the oldest 
to the youngest! You remain in my heart. Hopefully, we will see 
each other in person again soon.  

On the plus side my budgie, Rocco, is enjoying having me home, 
and has become Mill Grove’s new office assistant!        

 

 

 

 

I feel so blessed to have a 
duckpond 2 minutes from my 
home, so during this 
lockdown period I can 
regularly visit God’s creation 
and get some much needed 
exercise!  

 

 


